
We want to assure you that, in unison with the principles of Rush University Medical Center and 
national recommendations, Midwest Orthopaedics at Rush (MOR) will continue to provide you 
with the highest quality orthopedic care while practicing the principles of social distancing and 
preventative measures to curtail the transmission of Covid-19.
 
Our priority is to protect the health and well-being of our community, staff and patients, while 
still providing care to those who need it most. Our goal over the next few weeks is to limit  
individual contact to only those clinical scenarios that require it until we can resume normal  
operations. We will assess these time frames daily and weekly as the situation evolves. We will 
continue to practice social distancing to protect those around us while continuing to provide  
complete care to those that would otherwise be compromised by any delay in that care.
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OFFICIAL TEAM PHYSICIANS: 

Telehealth and Urgent Care Appointments
MIDWEST ORTHOPAEDICS AT RUSH IS ADJUSTING NON-URGENT 

SCHEDULED APPOINTMENTS, ELECTIVE PROCEDURES  
AND SURGERIES, BEGINNING THURSDAY, MARCH 19.

MOR Covid-19 Information and Resources 
Click here for the latest information

https://www.rushortho.com/covid-19-information-and-resources

